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ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER
No.: Qo
Series of 2024

SUBJECT: CREATION OF DSWD PAG-ABOT NATIONAL PROGRAM
MANAGEMENT OFFICE fNPMOl AND REGIONAL PROGRAM
MANAGEMENT OFFICE (RPMOI

I. RATIONALE

The Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD), through the oversight of 
the Office of the Undersecretary for Innovations (OUS-I), implements the Pag-abot 
Program that aims to reduce the risk and vulnerabilities of children, individuals, and 
families in street situations and improve their social well-being through the provision of 
social welfare protection services, various interventions, and opportunities to improve 
their social status and fulfill fundamental rights for them to live productively in a safe, 
supportive, and enabling environment.

As a result of its pilot implementation from March to December 2023 in the National 
Capital Region (NCR), it has created a positive outcome to the community and the 
general public. By doing the reach out operations to vulnerable and disadvantaged 
Children, Individuals, and Families in Street Situations (C/I/FISS) they were able to 
assess and provide interventions using a multidisciplinary approach to case 
management to keep them off the streets by providing packages of services to the 
beneficiaries.

The Program was then supported by the signing of Executive Order 52 series of 2024, 
institutionalized the Pag-abot Program as a platform for an enhanced and unified 
delivery of services to vulnerable and disadvantaged children, individuals, and families 
in street situations through the provision of social safety nets and protection against 
risks brought about poverty. Furthermore, the Memorandum Circular 07 series of 2024, 
Institutionalize the Pag-abot Program for Children, Individuals, and Families in Street 
Situations, established the procedural process, approaches, and creation of the 
National Program Management Office (NPMO) at the Central Office and the Regional 
Program Management Office (RPMO) at the Field Offices.

To ensure the effective implementation of the Pag-abot Program in the Department, this 
Administrative Order (AO) provides the creation of a coordinating office for overall 
planning, implementation, and monitoring of the Program’s development and 
enhancement. It also includes addressing concerns through the provision of a series of 
technical assistance to the regional counterparts, stakeholders, partners, and LGUs, to 
consolidate and submit reports at the national level.
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